
Ce Statements: 
PSYCHOLOGISTS:  CMI Education Institute, Inc. is approved by 
the American Psychological Association to sponsor continuing 
education for psychologists. CMI Education Institute maintains 
responsibility for this program and its content. CMI Education 
Institute is offering this activity for 6.5 hours of continuing 
education credit. Full attendance is required. No partial 
credit will be offered for partial attendance.   
 
COUNSELORS:  CMI Education Institute, Inc. is recognized by the 
National Board for Certified Counselors (NBCC) to offer 
continuing education for National Certified Counselors. 
Provider #:  5637.  We adhere to NBCC Continuing Education 
Guidelines.  This course qualifies for 6.5 contact hours. 
 
SOCIAL WORKERS:  CMI Education Institute, Inc, 1062, is 
approved as a provider for continuing education by the 
Association of Social Work Boards, (ASWB), 400 South Ridge 
Parkway, Suite B, Culpeper, VA 22701.  www.aswb.org.  Social 
workers should contact their regulatory board to determine 
course approval.  Social workers will receive 6.5 (Clinical) 
continuing education clock hours in participating in this 
intermediate course.  A certificate of attendance will be 
awarded at the end of the program to social workers who 
complete the program evaluation. 
 
ADDICTION COUNSELORS:   CMI Education Institute, Inc. is a 
Provider approved by NAADAC Approved Education Provider 
Program. Provider #: 00131. This course qualifies for 7.5 
contact hours.  Full attendance is required.  Partial credit 
will not be issued for partial attendance. 
 
NURSES/NURSE PRACTITIONERS/CLINICAL NURSE SPECIALISTS:  This 
activity meets the criteria for a formally approved American 
Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) Activity. CMI Education 
Institute, Inc. is an approved provider by the American 
Psychological Association, which is recognized by the ANCC for 
behavioral health related activities. 
 

http://www.aswb.org/


This activity qualifies for 6.5 contact hours. Full attendance 
is required; variable credits may not be awarded. 
 
MARRIAGE AND FAMILY THERAPISTS: This activity consists of 390 
minutes of continuing education instruction. Credit 
requirements and approvals vary per state board regulations. 
Many state boards will grant credit for this activity since it 
is approved by the NBCC, the APA, and the ASWB. Please save the 
course advertisement, the certificate of completion you receive 
from the activity and contact your state board or organization 
to determine specific filing requirements. 
 
OTHER PROFESSIONS: This activity qualifies for 390 minutes of 
instructional content as required by many national, state and 
local licensing boards and professional organizations. Retain 
your certificate of completion and contact your board or 
organization for specific filing requirements. 
 
 


